1274 FIFTH AVE. #103 NEW YORK, NY 10029

TELEPHONE: (212) 410-7798

June 16,1987.

Dear Florrie,

Thank you for your letter. Its been quite a while! My apologies for not writing as often as I should. It is the darker light side of what is most often not representative of us that is successfully being paraded as being our doing.

For the purpose of keeping the deceitful system above and isolate the thinking mass of the world in perpetual limbo. As you know, I am not much of a correspondent, besides I don't want to worry you with a blow by blow episode of dreadful events. When as it is you have quite a palletfull of the worlds adversity to deal with right where you are at home. A lot of events have come to pass. I am most thankful to Cod Allah for making us strong at this point. Please do not worry too much about my health; I am under the constant observation of my good friend and doctor, K, plus a dietician, as I am diabetic now, a condition which is being managed for now, by supervised control and meds.

Well, enough of that stuff for now, and back to good old up and down window stoppers. I am still trying to arrange for the two young ladies (Sophia & Marriam) to come over despite some setbacks. God willing, a change of events for the better, is about to come to pass. A group of people in Holland are getting ready for an international strong exhibition and they asked me for participation and some names, I gave them Bill Ainsley, Ben Arnold, Joe Maphiri, Durant Sihlali, plus many more. This will provide these creative people an opportunity to show their work on an equal footing with people from other parts of the world in the same business as themselves, without the usual limitation and extortion of redundant vandalized state of mind opposition from a horrendous criminal government system. Anyway, I've got to go now.

All of the best to the family. God Allah bless you in the hope for a better world until peace be to all.....

Yours affectionately,

